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Andrea Gyger

From: SUSAN WATSON 

Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 3:25 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Election

Why are these changes now being made to the Election Officials, diminishing the right and 

the responsibility to appoint election judges? This must not stand. P;ease reconsider the 

damage this does to our very fragile democratic process and our constitutional republic. 

What a travesty that our rights continue to be stripped away. 

Please, do not allow this change to pass. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Watson, Chair 

Ouray County Republican Central Committee 
 




